CQC Monthly Meeting November 8, 2008 – Location Milestone Technologies meeting area.

Meeting opened with a greeting from club president Pete Inskeep, NO2D.

Member sign in and roll call taken.

Secretary’s report:  

The club has been authorized to use funds to purchase 2 new antennas.  The approval was made at the September meeting.

A Hamfest report indicates that club participation  in area Hamfest was profitable to the club.  Since the beginning of the year the club participated in 5 events.  The club garage sale has been depleted of items and an equipment donation request was made by Vince Kumagai to replenish the equipment stock.

Low Dow number 64 is composing an looking for articles, photos and material for the next issue.

The Club now has DVDs of past club presentations for sale – price is $10 and all proceeds go to the club.

Treasurer Roger Wendell provided a brief report on his efforts to change over to a new bank since the one we’re currently using lost his signature card. Roger explained that combined, our current checking account and PayPal account have a total of approximately $2,300 at this time.

Club Committee chairs. -

Marshall Emm N1FN – QRP Fox Hunts – The QRP Winter Fox Hunt will commence on Nov11, 2008 with the first 80M hunt followed on Thursday 13, 2008 with the first 40M hunt.  Full information on the hunts are available at www.qrpfoxhut.org.  If you are interested in being a fox you can go to the web site and sign up. 

Al Dawkins – Field Day chairman – For 2009 the club will be looking for a new site for the competitive FD site.  The environmental conditions at the Rampart site were difficult so the search for a new site has begun.  Two sites under consideration are near Larkspur and one near Conifer.  Both Al Dawkins and Frank Ivan K0FEI  will be working on securing a new site.

New Business – 

A proposal was made at the September meeting (Picnic meeting) to only sponsor one plaque for ARRL Sweepstakes 2008.  This year only the ARRL Sweepstakes Single Operator QRP Colorado section for phone will be sponsored by the CQC.

Close of meeting and Adjourned

.

Submitted for approval by Vince Kumagai – Club Secretary.

